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City of South Padre Island Completes Construction at Neptune Circle (Beach Access #16) 

 

South Padre Island, TX, August 22, 2025: The City of South Padre Island’s Neptune Circle, Beach 

Access #16, has officially reopened to the public after ongoing access improvements. The access 

is located on Gulf Boulevard between East Saturn Lane and East Venus Lane. 

 

Improvements to this access include a permanent restroom, a rinse station, parking lot 

improvements, and an ADA dune walkover. The restroom design used for this project is the 

same as the one used at Whitecap Circle, Sea Island Circle, and Fantasy Circle.  

 

"The City is thrilled to finalize another access improvement project that not only enhances 

accessibility but also enriches the experience for our beachgoers,” said Kristina Boburka, 

Shoreline Director. “We deeply appreciate the ongoing collaboration and funding provided by 

the Texas General Land Office to help make these improvements to our community." 

 

This project was funded in part by a Texas Coastal Management Program grant approved by the 

Texas Land Commissioner, providing financial assistance under the Coastal Zone Management 

Act of 1972, as amended, awarded by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 

(NOAA), Office for Coastal Management, pursuant to NOAA Award No. NA23NOS4190249. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


